
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: February 2, 2021  

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 

In our testing last week, we did not identify any new cases of COVID-19 in our community. We are 
working on plans of easing restrictions to allow for small gatherings. We are also evaluating when we 
can safely reopen in-person visitation.  
 
We held our second vaccine clinic on Friday. We had 100% participation by residents, which will 
certainly be a step in the right direction.  We have one final vaccine clinic in February that will 
vaccinate any individuals that are new to our community that need the second dose.  The CDC is 
updating their vaccination website with guidance on what to expect with restrictions following the 
vaccine.  We will continue to follow the CDC guidelines to ensure the safety of residents and team 
members. 
 
As we complete the final vaccine clinic, we are working on plans to safely reinstate social gathering 
events that are important to our residents and family members.   
 
If you would like to schedule a virtual visit with your loved one, you may do so here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits.  
 
For screen porch visits, you may sign up here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits   
 
As always, we are thankful for everyone’s cooperation, patience and prayers during this time.  
 
As a reminder, all updates can be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward.  
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